SLVLL Minutes – 9/12/07
Meeting called to order at 7:10 PM

Attendance – 

Linda Landers, Mardeen Gordon,  Randy Gordon, Cathy Herrera, Karen Barton, Mike Olmsted, Ralph Aguayo, Steven Sofranko
Minutes from August -

Not approved as we did not have enough members in attendance for a quorum.
Treasurer’s Report

Not approved (see above). Cathy did report that between our 2 accounts there is approximately $23K.  
Mike asked about All Star picture payment. Cathy has not received an invoice. She will speak to Anita about this.

Public comment

Steven Sofranko attended this meeting.  He expressed interest in being on the board.
Board Meeting Dates and Times
The Ben Lomond Fire Station will not be available on the first and third Wednesdays of the month. There was a discussion about changing the meeting day or place to accommodate the board’s meetings.
Steven Sofranko said he would check to see if the High School staff room was available. 

General Meeting –  
General meeting will take place on 9/26 at 7:00 at the Ben Lomond Fire Station.
We will vote in executive board member positions. There was a discussion about some of the positions. 

America’s Baseball Camp –

Linda gave a brief overview of the camp.  The camp will take place on Dec 1st and 2nd. 
Linda has the fields reserved. Linda needs to check to see if the gym is available as a back up plan just in case it rains.  We will have registration forms available at Little League registration. Online registration is available through the ABC website.
Registration 2008 – Randy had some information regarding online registration. The credit card processing charge is approximately 4.95% .It was discussed that if someone wants to register their child online, they could pay the credit card processing charge.
Our current form needs to be changed.  

Tentative registration dates are October 25th and 28th.  We will send out postcards in the mail. We will also distribute flyers for the schools.

Fall League  – Troy was not available. Karen received some information from Troy regarding Fall League.  
1. 108 kids signed up (22 of these kids are 6 year olds)
2. Troy has not divided the teams yet but he is thinking we will have 8 teams. 

3. We will probably need to have some T-ball teams as there are a number of 6 year olds kids that have never played before.

4. Troy does not have any idea about sizes for shirts.

5. He has 4 confirmed managers.     

Linda reported that she has been talking to Ken at Sportabout about shirts for Fall League.  We will probably have dark colored shirts with white screening.  Shirts will cost approximately $7-8. Hats will cost approximately $4-5. 

We will have Quail Hollow available on Sundays for Fall League. Both fields (LL & Pony) are available on Monday, Thursday and Sundays. 

There are some things that still need to be figured out in regards to Fall League. Linda will be in touch with Troy. 

Fields for 2008 
Linda has already put in field requests for the 2008 season. 

Steven asked what the status was on Home Field Advantage. We need to get an update from Joe Primeau.                                                                             

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:17
